OMB DECISION ON PROPOSALS NEXT TO HERITAGE PL141140 can be accessed under e decisions on OMB website.
Corner of Church and Granby Street, Toronto.
Heritage buildings whether designated, listed or in a Conservation District must be respected by adjacent development.

The heritage register contains all three statuses and does not differentiate between the distinctions. Long Branch has a good number of listed buildings but only 1 designated building.
Provincial Guidelines are implemented through Official Plans.

Lets stop wasting time going through these at hearings.

Non legal guidelines which are adopted by Council carry significant weight, in this case Tall Buildings Design Guidelines.
This will help give Long Branch Urban Design Guidelines clout.

Visual and physical impacts including scale, massing, height and orientation will be taken into account for proposed developments next to heritage buildings.

Long Branch Neighbourhood impacts are small potatoes compared to the 32 storey residential block nest to 3 storey heritage buildings. See attached elevations of proposals to see what development planners will support.

The OMB felt the transition was inappropriate much to the surprise of the neighbourhood group.

Development planners are charlatans whose aim is to go rich at the expense of the community about time the OMB hooked on to this. Perhaps the Canadian Institute of Planners should be approached.

David Godley, March 2016

